
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
Thank you for your support this term. Below are a few reminders about coronavirus and term dates. 
 
Coronavirus 
If anyone in your household experiences symptoms of coronavirus, you need to be tested as soon as 
possible. It is vital that everyone in your household stays at home, you or your children should not 
attend school and you should not have visitors whilst waiting for the test results. Please inform the 
school office as soon as a test is booked or results are received. 
 
The main symptoms of coronavirus are: 

● A high temperature - this means you feel hot to touch on your check or back 
● A new, continuous cough - this means coughing a lot for more than an hour, or 3 or more 

coughing episodes in 24 hours 
● A loss or change to your sense of smell or taste - this means you’ve noticed you cannot smell 

or taste anything, or things smell or taste different to normal 
 
Christmas holidays coronavirus  
If your child has symptoms or tests positive on any of the following days, Saturday 19th, Sunday 20th 
or Monday 21st December. ​You will need to email ​office@fulbridgeacademy.co.uk​ ​ to bring this to 
our attention. We can then make sure the contact trace is completed. 
 
If your child tests positive, has symptoms or is isolating due to household isolation between 22nd-31st 
Dec, ​you do not need to contact us.​ ​Cases during this time will be traced by NHS National Test and 
Trace. 
 
If your child tests positive, has symptoms or is self isolating due to household isolation and it affects 
your child's return to school on Monday 4th January. ​You will need to email, 
office@fulbridgeacademy.co.uk​ ​between 1st and 3rd of January.  
 
Term dates 
The last day of term is Friday 18th December. 
 
We apologise that the MCAS app originally stated the wrong date for returning to school. This has 
now been amended and can also be found on the Fulbridge Academy website. The first day of Spring 
Term is Monday 4th January 2021.  
 
We hope you and your families have a very Merry Christmas and we look forward to seeing you all in 
2021. 
 
Mr Erskine 
Principal 
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